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Important Dates   
      

Monday, February 17  Family Day Stat Holiday – No School 

Friday, February 21   Pro-D Day – No School 

Tuesday, February 25  Ready Set Learn 1-2 pm (for children born 2020 & 2021) 

PAC Meeting 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, February 26  Pink Shirt Day 

Friday, February 28   Hot Lunch – Fuel Catering (order by 11:59 pm Feb. 20) 

Thursday, March 6   Class Photo Day 

 
 
 

Maple Green Logo and Mural 
We are excited to share some important news with you regarding our 

school mascot/logo. After thoughtful consideration and collaboration 

with school and district staff, the PAC, and local Indigenous leaders, we 

have decided that after 40 years it is time for the “Gator” to retire 

and to change to a mascot that better reflects the rich cultural heritage and 

meaningful traditions of the Indigenous peoples in our community. Additionally, we 

want a mascot which symbolizes the characteristics Maple Green students aspire to. 

This change is part of our ongoing commitment to fostering an inclusive and respectful 

environment for all students. We believe that this new mascot will not only honour the 

history and contributions of Indigenous cultures but will also serve as a powerful 

symbol of unity and pride for our school. 

We understand that change can be challenging, and we want to ensure that this 

transition is smooth and positive for everyone. In fact, our students and the 

community will be part of the process of determining our new path forward.  

Our school has arranged for Katzie artist Rain Pierre to present to students about his 

life as an artist and he will be leading the school in an art contest to gather input from 

students to incorporate into an amazing mural that will be in created in our gym. Our 

intent is for the mural to acknowledge Maple Green’s history and to take the next 

steps into our future.  

 



 

Over the coming weeks, we will be sharing more information about the new mascot and 

the significance behind it. We will also be organizing activities to help our students 

learn about and appreciate the cultural importance of this change. Your support and 

involvement are crucial as we embark on this meaningful journey together. Thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation as we make this important step forward. 

Lunch Information – No Drop Offs 
Please send lunch with your child(ren) each morning 

when they come to school. This allows us to minimize 

ins and outs of visitors to our school which in turn 

helps lessen disruptions and possible exposure of 

highly allergenic foods. By doing so, it helps us work 

together to promote good organizational skills in our 

children along with healthy food habits. As a family, 

taking the time to prepare lunch and snacks the night 

before or in the morning, and discuss healthy foods 

that support learning, builds skills that they will draw 

on later in life. We recognize your child(ren) may 

occasionally "forget" their lunch, of which we are 

prepared to support them here at school. You are 

welcome to order from the PAC hot lunch days for your child to receive that once in a 

while “special treat”, but we ask that you do not bring lunches to the office for 

staff to distribute. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Order Your Hot Lunch!
Fuel Catering on Friday Feb 28th

- Wraps
- Salads
- Sushi
- Doritos
- Chips
- Cookies
- Juice

Order & payment deadline 11:59pm Thursday Feb 20th

www.munchalunch.com/schools/maplegreen
or find the quick link at www.surreyschools.ca/maplegreen

REMINDERS: 

1. Late orders cannot be accommodated as the vendor needs the order a
week in advance.

2. Refunds will not be given for student absences. If your child is not at
school, contact us and we can put the order aside for you to pick up around
11:40am or consider it a donation to a student in need.

3. If you cannot order or pay online, contact us for a paper order form
and payment instructions. maplegreenpac@gmail.com or ask your child’s
teacher.

Please make sure you order and pay, before the 
deadline, so your kids don't miss out!

If you have any questions or problems regarding ordering, please feel free to contact 
us at: maplegreenpac@gmail.com

http://www.munchalunch.com/schools/maplegreen
http://www.surreyschools.ca/maplegreen
mailto:maplegreenpac@gmail.com
mailto:maplegreenpac@gmail.com


 

Dress for the Weather at Recess & Lunch 
Unless there is a severe weather warning, students will continue 

to go outside for recess and lunch. Free play, fresh air and social 

interactions outside are a valuable part of students’ learning each 

day. Please make sure that your child is dressed for the weather 

(including proper footwear, change of socks /clothes, warm 

waterproof outerwear and maybe an umbrella). Students will not 

be calling home during the day to have dry clothing brought to 

school, so please prepare in advance.  

 

With the current cold weather, please ensure your child has 

gloves/mittens. 

 

Ready, Set, Learn – Feb. 25, 2025 
Do you have a child born in 2020 or 2021? If so, please join us for our Early Years 

Sports Day. Children and their parent/caregiver will enjoy this opportunity to come to 

get to know the school and to receive a gift to take home. Please call us to let us know 

you will be coming at 604-594-8838. 

 

Pink Shirt Day Feb. 26, 2025 

The Pink Shirt Day campaign recognizes the importance of unity, 

inclusivity, and diversity of all people. The Pink Shirt Campaign asks 

us to join in celebrating our diversity while raising funds to support 

inclusive anti-bullying programs for kids in our communities. Show your 

support by having your child wear something pink on this date. 

 
 

PAC Meeting - Tuesday, 

February 25 6:30 pm 
Join us on Tuesday February 25th at 
6:30pm in the library for an update and 
discussion of our current PAC initiatives 
at the school. All caregivers are 
welcome! 
 

 

 





 



 

February – Sexual health   
 

Healthy childhood and youth 
development includes sexual health. 

Learning about your body and its changes, 
health conditions, personal hygiene, 
healthy relationships, consent and 
sexuality are all part of growing up. 

How do I teach my child about sex and 
sexuality? 

It’s best to start openly discussing the 
basics of sex, sexuality and reproduction 
with your child from an early age, using 
age-appropriate language and levels of 
detail. You want to establish an open and 
trusting relationship with your child, so they 
know they can come to you for advice and 
accurate answers to their questions about sex and sexuality. 
 
Check out these books that can help you open up a dialogue with your child and further 
their sexual education at any age: Sexual education for children – Fraser Health Authority 

Sexual orientation and gender identity (SOGI) are some of the aspects of a person’s sexuality. 
The Parents’ Guide to SOGI in Schools was created in collaboration with educators and 
parents to address some of the most common questions being asked about SOGI-inclusive 
education. Download the parent guide here: Parents' Guide to SOGI in Schools / SOGI 1 2 3 
(sogieducation.org) 

Youth clinics  

Let your teen know about our youth clinics. These clinics are located across the Fraser Health 
region and provide free, confidential information and education regarding sexuality and health to 
youth under 21 to 24 (age varies by site). Learn more about the services available at youth 
clinics: Youth clinics - Fraser Health Authority  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/sex-education-and-sexual-identity/sexual-education
https://www.sogieducation.org/parents-guide-to-sogi-in-schools
https://www.sogieducation.org/parents-guide-to-sogi-in-schools
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/health-topics-a-to-z/school-health/sex-education-and-sexual-identity/youth-clinics

	Maple Green Community Newsletter #8 - Feb. 3, 2025.pdf
	Feb 2025 Hot Lunch.pdf
	Slide 1

	Maple Green Community Newsletter #8 - Feb. 3, 2025
	Maple Green Early Years Sports Day.pdf
	Maple Green Community Newsletter #8 - Feb. 3, 2025
	February – Sexual health
	Healthy childhood and youth development includes sexual health.
	Learning about your body and its changes, health conditions, personal hygiene, healthy relationships, consent and sexuality are all part of growing up.
	How do I teach my child about sex and sexuality?



